
Conference Leadership Team Interest Meetings
 

Are you interested in being part of the leadership team that plans
the nation’s largest pre-health conference? The 2019 UC Davis 

Pre-Health Conference will take place on October 19th, and we need 
a group of talented, dedicated student leaders to plan all 

components of the large event. To learn more about the positions and 
o�er input into the development of our next event, attend one of 

these three meetings.

All meetings will be at HPAC 119
3:30 pm Friday, November 16th

12:30 pm Tuesday, November 20th
1:00 pm Wednesday, November 21st

 
 

For additional information, please go to:
prehealthconference.ucdavis.edu/volunteering-involvement


